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SCHOOL VALUES: To Accept, Respect, and Try Our Best! 

 

The next few days going to be VERY BUSY. 
Please read all sections of the newsletter to make sure you are aware of what is happening for your 
child. 

 

TOMMORROW CONCERT AND WIN AT THE FAIR  
 
Due to COVID restrictions, we will now be videoing our school concert and Win at the 
Fair. This will happen on Thursday 9

th
 December. Once the video is finalised a link 

will be provided to families. 
 

MOVIE DAY FUNDRAISER—Tuesday 14th December 
 
The junior school council are holding a fundraiser movie day next Tuesday. 
A note has been sent home about this already. Students will need to bring a gold coin 
donation to participate. 
 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE DAY—Wednesday December 15th  
 
This is a school closure day and will be used for planning for the 2022 school year. 
 

The Cobains Primary School Community embraces the values of Respect, Accept and Try Your Best.  We aim to provide a safe,  
caring & engaging learning environment that equips children with the necessary skills & knowledge to become positive & active 

contributors to the local & global community. Our school emphasises the development of Literacy and Numeracy with the         
integration of Information Technology throughout the curriculum.  Cobains Primary School is committed to child safety and       

upholding the Child Safe Standards. 
At Cobains Primary School, we have a zero tolerance to child abuse. 

 

TERM FOUR DATES  DECEMBER 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

DECEMBER 

7th Isaac T 

11th Lily S 

13th Andrew M 

24th Tahlia H 

31st Curtis C 

Thursday 9th December  Concert will be taped at school 

Tuesday 14th December Movie Day at School 

Wednesday 15th December SCHOOL CLOSURE  
NO STUDENTS 

Friday 17th December LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS 
1PM FINISH 

  

TERM ONE 2022  

Friday 28th January Curriculum Day  

Monday 31st January STUDENTS RETURN TO SCHOOL 

  



SCHOOL WEBSITE AND SCHOOL POLICIES 
Our Website should be ready by the end of the 2021 school year, with basic  
information, policies and other links available.  
Once it is up and running, we will be adding to it as we become familiar with how to 
use it.  
Our school policies are also available to be viewed at the office, in hard copies. 

The staff would like  
to take this opportunity  
to wish you all well for 

the term break and  
we will see all in  

2022 

MARC RETURNS 
Please check your child’s bag for a slip about any MARC library books that may be 
late. These can be returned to the office. 
 
CLASS PARTIES 
Grade F-2  Thursday !6

th
 December  11.30-1.30  

Grade 3   Thursday 16
th
 December 11.30-1.30 

Grade 4-6 Sleepover. See section above. 
 
A note will be sent home from each classroom to confirm details. 
 

SENIOR GRADE SLEEPOVER 
This will be happening on Thursday 16th December and involves students from 
grades 4, 5 and 6.  
A information note and permission slip will be sent home with the newsletter.  
Please return permission note by Tuesday  

 

LAST DAY OF TERM/YEAR—1PM FINISH 
The last day of school for 2021 is Friday 17

th
 December.  

School will be finishing at 1pm on this day. 
 

WATERFIGHT 
On the last day of school we will be having a water fight, as our whole school reward. 
Students will need to bring clothes they can get wet in, appropriate footwear for  
getting wet and running around, a towel and they are also able to bring water pistols 
and water balloons. 
 


